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L.A. Superior Court Offers Free Surplus 
Furniture to Most Government Agencies  

                         

The Los Angeles Superior Court now offers surplus courtroom and office furnishings to 

many government agencies, including schools and other special districts.  

  

Years of budget reductions that culminated in the closure of eight courthouses in 2013 

have left the Los Angeles Superior Court (LASC) with surplus office furniture. Surplus 

property no longer needed by the Court for its own use can be donated to another 

government or public agency pursuant to California Rules of Court, Section 10.830(a)(3).  

  

By linking to LASC’s Surplus Property Donation Program URL, authorized agencies can 

order surplus furniture and furniture-related items that have been designated for 

donation, such as bookcases, chairs, credenzas, file cabinets, shelves, tables, and other 

miscellaneous items.  

 

To access the donation catalogue, users are required to register to receive a user 

account. Users must provide information such as a Contact Name, Organization and 

Federal Tax ID in order to receive a user name and password to the Donation Catalogue. 

The agency that receives the order is responsible for picking up the items.  

  

Details of the program, including the ordering process, can be found on the Surplus 

Property Donation Program website: 

http://209.105.227.41/LASC_DonationCatalogue/login.aspx 

 

# # # 

http://209.105.227.41/LASC_DonationCatalogue/login.aspx
http://www.lacourt.org/

	   NEWS     

